
Weekly Newsletter 

 Monday 14th January 2019 

 

 We welcome the new Reception children to Ballyhackett Primary School. They are: 

Max Johnston 

Ella Montgomery 

Finn Orr.  

 

 Many local Post Primary Schools are holding their Open Nights in the coming weeks. Parents of 

Primary Six and Seven pupils may wish to visit some of the local schools. The Department has 

published advice for the parents of children in Primary Six. 

The leaflet is also available to download from the Department’s website at 

https://www.education-ni.gov.uk/publications/advice-parents-children-primary-6. 

 The EA website for Primary One admissions crashed when it went live last week. If you know of any 

Primary One parents who are having difficulty with the admissions process, or would like help, tell 

them to contact myself or Mrs McGinley.  

 Please heed the advice contained in the letter about Road Gritting in the Winter Months. It is 

impossible to cover all scenarios so please take care and drive safely in the Winter Weather. 

 

Date Event Year Group Time 
 

14th January  Knitting Club P4-7 2.45pm-
3.30pm 

15th January  Spanish  

 Multi Sports Club 
 

 PFTA Meeting 
 

Whole School 
P4-7 

 

Afternoon 
2.45pm-
3.45pm 

7pm 
 

 
16th January 

 Soccer Club Whole School 
 
 

1.45pm-
2.45pm 
2.45pm-
3.45pm 

 
 

 
17th January 

 Traditional Music Club with Mr 
Glasgow 

 Digital Leaders Day 

P4-7 
 

 
 
 

Afternoon 
 

All Day 

 
  

18th January 
 

 Road Safety Assembly with 
Constable S. Henry 

Whole School  Morning 

https://www.education-ni.gov.uk/publications/advice-parents-children-primary-6

